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LOOKING BEHIND

God has been working here in the Dominican Republic, and we are continuing forward in
the church in the various ministries and outreaches. In May, Stephanie challenged the
ladies of the church during their meeting to perform their God-given role in the home and
in the church. Later in June, she went with some of our ladies to a ladies’ retreat. God used
her as she taught the kids throughout the retreat and shared a devotional with the ladies,
and He worked through the lessons taught by the retired pastor's wife from our church
who was the keynote speaker for the conference. The group came back challenged and
encouraged! God also helped us in our youth activity at the beginning of the summer. At
the end of June, we hosted our fourth English camp. Just like last year, this activity is one
of our largest outreaches into the community. One of the ladies connected with our
mission board came down to help us in teaching and running the camp. A camper who
has been coming to our camps over the past few years trusted Christ as his Savior, and he
gave a testimony of his salvation the next day in front of the group!

LOOKING AHEAD

Please pray as we seek to follow up with the children and the families from the camp in
the coming weeks and to connect with them in the church and through our Vacation
Bible School in August. Also, we ask for your continued prayers for us as we are working
on various legal steps in order to open the bank account for the church. It has been more
complicated than we originally thought, but we know that God's timing is perfect and
that He is working. As always, thank you so much for your prayers and for your support for
our family!

In Christ,
The Germanos
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